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Mindala Wilcox [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B46BFD8A1E12482FB4F973BEA21D23C4-MINDALA WILCOX] 

1/14/2019 9:24:35 AM 
Addie Farrell [AFarrell@esassoc.com] 

Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com]; Sara Dietler [SDietler@esassoc.com]; Fred Jackson 

[/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =b 7154513b3a5468ca b5e42bf795b93 lb-Fred Jackson] 

RE: AB 52 Documentation Needs 

Attachments: Re: Century Blvd & Prairie Ave 

Hi Addie, 
I am going to send you what we have in reference to the 3rd and 4th bullet below, in a series of emails. Fred will follow 
up with you regarding #2 and Lisa's office for #1. 

Hello Mindy and Fred, 

I want to follow up on your past discussions with and materials provided by the Gabrieleno Tribe for consultation under 
AB52. There are materials that we need from you do fully develop this discussion in the EIR. Please see below and 
provide today, if at all possible. Thank you! 

- Initial contact letters from the City to the Tribe(s) 
- Copies of the response letters from the Gabrieleno Tribe asking to consult 
- Any additional correspondence in email, call logs, or notes from calls 

- We already have the City's notes from the meeting on Wednesday, March 21,2018. However, there are maps 

referenced in this documentation that we do not have. 

Thank you! 

Addie Farrell 
Senior Managing Associate 
ESA I Environmental Science Associates 
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